
Winter NewsletterWinter Newsletter
St. Teresa of Calcutta Early Learning Center

JANUARY EVENTS
*The ELC is closed on Monday January 20th.

*Catholic Schools Week kicks off with our Open
House on Sunday January 26th at 1 PM!  

*Registration for the Fall for NEW families
opens and for Summer Camp for children

graduating Kindergarten this year on January
26th at Open House.

*No CARES on Friday January 31st as the
school is a half-day.

*January 10th is PJ Day!

*January 3rd and 31st Pre-K Mass

FEBRUARY EVENTS
*The ELC is closed February 17th.

*February 14th - In Class Valentine’s Parties

*February 28th is PJ Day!

JANUARY, FEBRUARY, AND MARCH!
Welcome 2025!

We hope that the new year brings new beginnings and new opportunities for your family to connect
and spend time treasuring each other.  The first 3 months of 2025 in the ELC are quiet ones and

typically a lot of learning happens during the winter.  Please be sure to mark your child absent
through the Tadpoles app if they will be missing school for any reason.  Sickness must be reported if

it is a communicable disease such as Strep, Flu, RSV, COVID etc.  

MARCH EVENTS
*March 5th Ash Wednesday/Pre-K Mass

*March 28th PJ Day!


